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 Dear Pastor and Praying Church, 

It is hard to believe that we are already into the second month of 2018.  As we reflect back on this past 

year, we have seen God do some great things.  We are thankful for the souls that have been saved and 

the lives that have been changed and for the churches God has allowed us to be part of this last year 

and for the new churches the Lord has allowed us to partner with.  There is no doubt that we serve an 

awesome God.   

We are looking forward to see what God has in store for us in 2018.  Here in just a short few months my 

family and I will board a plane and head back to Uruguay and start a new work in the city of Salto.  We 

are excited and cannot wait to get back to our country and get started in the work that He has called us 

to. 

This past month allowed us to be able to spend some time in our sending church.  It was great to be 

able to fellowship with those in our church.  Also in January we were able be part of a Missions Confer-

ence at Heritage Baptist Church in Springfield, MO along with the Drinkards, church planters to Lea-

wood, KS.  We are thankful for the opportunity we had to be part of this Missions Conference.  It was 

great to be able to fellowship with Pastor and Mrs. Dedmon as well as getting to know many of the peo-

ple at Heritage Baptist Church.  They were a huge blessing and encouragement to our family.  It is evi-

dent that this church has a great burden to see souls saved in Springfield as well as all around the 

world.  The second night of the Missions Conference the church voted to take us and the Drinkards on 

for financial support!  We praise the Lord for giving us another church to partner with.  This makes two 

churches have partnered with us financially since our last prayer letter.  God is good! 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support for our family!  Please pray for us as we continue to 

travel and finish our furlough.   We still have several churches we are scheduled to be with.  Please 

pray that we will be a blessing in each church we go to and that God will work through us. 

 

Because of Christ,        

Joshua Prince 

Joshua, Erika, Abigail, Miriam and Lydia Prince 

January-February 2018 


